Martin, Jackie

Subject:

FW: Summerside traffic meeting this weekend

From: Erin McKinlay

Sent: March 12, 2013 3:27 PM

To: White, Sandy

Subject: Summerside traffic meeting this weekend

Hello,

My name is Erin McKinlay and I am emailing in concern to the Summerside traffic meeting this weekend. There was a bulletin posted at my mailbox this weekend informing us of a meeting this weekend at city hall for us to come to and voice our opinion about the speed problem in Summerside. I will not be in town to make the meeting but I would like to have my say on the subject none the less. I live on Chelton Road near Meadowgate. I think the major problem with Summerside is that everyone travels way to fast on Meadowgate. There are no stop signs on Meadowgate so people just fly down doing at least 60 or 70 kms. There should absolutely be a **4 way stop** at the corner of Meadowgate & Chelton. I have talked to neighbors over the years about this & we have all complained that that corner should be a 4 way stop. I don't think this would take much effort to implement and I really do believe that it would help to make our streets safer.

Thanks,

Erin McKinlay